Malden, Massachusetts
Date: March 26, 2024
Paper # 142 Series of 2024

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Communication: From Council President Winslow regarding Community Preservation Committee
ward member vacancies.

The Malden City Council is seeking one resident from either Ward 1, Ward 2, Ward 3, or Ward 4 who
is interested in serving on the Community Preservation Committee. This committee advances smart
growth, sustainable development, preservation of open space, historic sites, affordable housing, and
development of outdoor recreational facilities within the city in accordance with the rules and
ordinances of the City of Malden.

The selected individual will be expected to possess interpersonal skills that allow them to work
cooperatively with both fellow committee members and elected officials. Interested residents are

required to send a cover letter, together with a resume, to Council President Stephen Winslow no later
than Wednesday March 27, 2024 to swinslow(@cityofmalden.org.

Sponsored by Stephen Winslow

Paper # 142 Series of 2024, of which the above is a true copy
Received to be placed on file, by the City Council, by ten (10) yea and zero (0) nay votes, of
the City Council consisting of eleven members at their March 12, 2024 meeting.

Attest:
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1ty Clerk Carol Ann T. Desiderio
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Council President Stephen P. Winslow




